
   
 

   
 

Sheep Dip Lane Primary School 

www.sheepdiplane.doncaster.sch.uk                                            twitter.com/@SDLPrimary 

Newsletter No 28   

Friday 18th May 2018                                 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Key Stage 2 SATs ~ our Year 6 children have done really well over the past week and have done themselves, you and our 

school proud. Miss Barker, Mrs Wilkinson and all the staff in their class and across school are really pleased. The results 

of their tests and teacher assessments will be included in their end of year reports. Thank you to everyone who 

supported the children and school this week. Special mention to Cook and her team for doing great breakfasts and 

super snacks throughout the week. Well done everyone! 

 

                      
 

Sponsored Walk – On Monday 18th June to mark England’s first group match in the World Cup we are doing a sponsored 

walk event and ask if the children could come in kit or red and white. Sponsorship forms and a letter will follow; each 

class will go out to do their laps around our field.  The class which raises the most sponsorship will receive a special prize 

of an afternoon of football shoot out and a picnic. All money raised is going towards new books to support our class 

reading sessions. 

 

Dinner Money – For Year 3 to Year 6 children who are not in receipt of benefit based free school meals dinners must be 

paid for before a meal is taken, dinner money can now be paid securely through our school website, all parents should 

have now received their login details, if you have any problems please contact the school office. 

 

Summer Term Attendance Challenge – for all parents – can you take our challenge to take part in our end of term prize 

draw to win some family fun activity prizes? 

 

http://www.sheepdiplane.doncaster.sch.uk/


   
 

   
 

All children who have 100% attendance for the whole half term – Monday 4th June to Friday 20th July will be entered into 

our prize draw, we have approached local businesses and are hoping to have some wonderful activity days up for grabs 

– you gotta be in it to win it!! 

 

Sheep Dip’s Got Talent is back again! –  Auditions were held on  Thursday 17th May for children who were keen to take 

part this year (Year 2 and upwards). Thank you to Miss Shelley at Cre8ive and Mrs Towndrow and Miss Pounder for 

supporting this. Don’t miss the show night dates at the bottom of this newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                       

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We try to give parents/carers plenty of notice of dates – however these may be subject to change,  

thank you. 

 Tuesday 22
nd

 May – Foundation Stage 2 visit to Tropical Butterfly House 

 Tuesday 22
nd

 May – Nursery Transition Day & Dinner 

 Friday 25
th

 May 2018 – School closes for Half Term 

 School re-open Monday 4
th

 June 2018 

 Tuesday 5
th

 June 2018 – Class Photo’s and Year 6 Yearbook 

 Tuesday 12
th

 June – Year 1 & Year 2 visit to Tropical Butterfly House 

 Wednesday 13
th

 June – Big Sing at the Dome for our Choir 

 Tuesday 19
th

 June – Sheep Dip’s got Talent – Evening 1, details to follow 

 Wednesday 20
th

 June – Sheep Dip’s got Talent – Evening 2, details to follow 

 Monday 25
th

 June – Tuesday 26
th

 June – Year 4 Residential Visit to Austerfield. 

 Tuesday 26
th

 June Ash Hill Parents/Carers Day TBC 

 Ash Hill 28
th

 and 29
th

 June Transition days Y6                   

 Tuesday 3
rd

 July - XP East transition 

 Wednesday 4
th

 July PM - KS1 Sports Day  

 Thursday 5
th

 July PM – KS2 Sports Day 

 Friday 6
th

 July Year 6 Prom 

 Tuesday 3
rd

 July - Opening evening FS, Y1, Y3, Y4 and Y5  

 Monday 9
th

 July & Monday 16
th

 July – Transition Weeks – Whole School 

 Monday 9
th

 July - Open day Y2  

 Monday 16
th

 July & Tuesday  17
th

 July Open Evenings Year 6 

 Friday 20
th

 July – School closes for Summer 

 Wednesday 6
th

 to Friday 8
th

 March 2019  – Year 5 Residential to Kingswood 

                               

ATTENDANCE WINNERS 
This week’s class winners on   100%   are Class 2, Class 3/4  Class 4/5 and Year 6 

We Aim For -100% 

With kind regards and many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Faye Parish 

Head Teacher 

Follow us on Twitter if you don’t already to get updates on great events, achievements 

and exciting news. We now have over 361 followers     twitter.com/@SDLPrimary  

 Dates for your diary: 
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